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I support HB 3076. Gun dealer licensing strikes me as a common sense measure to 

stop trafficking in illegal weapons. This, in turn, would contribute greatly to reducing 

gun deaths in Oregon. I encourage you to pass this measure and help Oregon strike 

a balance between the right to own a gun AND the right to feel safe from gun 

violence. 


